
I-795 at Dolfield Boulevard Interchange Project

INTERSTATE

Public Open House to Present New Design 
Planned for May 1
The Maryland State Highway Administration (SHA) invites
you to attend a public open house for the I-795 at Dolfield 
Boulevard Interchange Project in Owings Mills, Baltimore 
County. The project team has refined the original design from 
2015 and is seeking public input.

Project Overview
The purpose of the project is to improve access to the commercial 
growth planned along Red Run Boulevard.  The project team seeks 
to improve pedestrian, bicycle and vehicular, accommodations 
along Dolfield Boulevard; and provide safety and capacity 
improvements along I-795. The revised design minimizes impacts 
and improves safety, traffic operations, and access to local 
roadways. The project is funded for design and is expected to 
reach the 65 percent design completion milestone by early 2025.

The scope of the project includes: 

••	 A third through lane in each direction of I-795 from Franklin 
Boulevard to MD 940 (2.5 miles),

••	 New interchange access points around Dolfield Boulevard, 
including:

••	 A northbound I-795 off-ramp to a new roundabout at 
Tollgate Road and Hewitt Farms Road,

••	 A northbound I-795 on-ramp connecting Dolfield 
Boulevard to I-795,

••	 Southbound I-795 on and off ramps connecting to Red 
Run Boulevard,

••	 Pedestrian and bicycle accommodations,

••	 Drainage and stormwater management improvements, and

••	 Landscape enhancements.

You are Invited to Attend a Public Open House
The State Highway Administration will hold a public open 
house on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, from 5 - 7 p.m. at  
New Town High School. 
The meeting will be held in the New Town High School Cafeteria 
and will provide attendees an opportunity to view design details. 
Maps and displays will highlight the proposed improvements, and 
State Highway Administration representatives will be available 
to listen to your feedback and answer project-related questions. 
This information may be used to improve and advance project 
development. There will be no formal presentation. You may 
arrive at any time during the open house hours and walk through 
the display area at your own pace.

For More Information
For more information, or if you would like to be added to the 
mailing list for updates or to submit a comment, please contact:

Jill Smith, P.E., Project Manager 
Maryland Department of Transportation 
State Highway Administration 
Office of Highway Development 
707 North Calvert Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
Phone: 410-545-0039 
Toll-Free: 1-888-228-6971 
Email: jsmith30@mdot.maryland.gov 

Find Us on the Web

@MDOTSHA MarylandStateHighwayAdmin

MDStateHighwayAdmin@MDSHA

For additional information about the I-795 Dolfield 
Interchange Project, please visit the Project 
Webpage at https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-I-795-at-
Dolfield-Blvd. You may also use the QR code
on the right. 

https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-I-795-at-Dolfield-Blvd
https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-I-795-at-Dolfield-Blvd
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Request for Assistance
The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. 
Persons requiring translation assistance should send an email 
to: SHATitleVI@mdot.maryland.gov. Please indicate the desired 
language in the subject line.

French:

Spanish:

Chinese:

Korean:

ATTEND THE PUBLIC 
OPEN HOUSE

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2024

New Town High School Cafeteria
4931 New Town Boulevard

Owings Mills, MD 21117
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